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NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF BIDDING PROCESS 

 

 

This is with reference to Notice Inviting Tender (NIT) No. DUHS/DP/2019/74 dated 26
th 

April, 

2019 published in Daily The News (International), Daily Jang & Daily Ibrat dated 27
th

 April, 

2019. The NIT was hoisted on DUHS / SPPRA websites at PPMS ID. No. T00582-18-0011, vide 

which bids were invited for Procurement of LCMS-MS based on TQD and UPLC with 

Necessary Software. 

 

I would like to inform all bidders that above referred tender has been cancelled / scraped by the 

competent Authority in accordance with the Rule 25 of SPPRA Rule 2010 (Amendment 2019). 

 

 

 
Director Procurement 

Dow University of Health Sciences 

 

Copy for information to the: 

 Pro-Vice Chancellor / Chairman Procurement Committee, DUHS 

 Director (A&F), SPPRA, Government of Sindh 

 P.S to Vice Chancellor, DUHS 

  


